
CTRHOA	Special	Board	Meeting	-	Elect	Officers		
	
Date:	August	1,	2020	
	
Start	Time:	4:50	PM	
End	Time:	5:05	PM	
	
Board	Members	Present:	Bob	Turner,	Gary	Heath,	Kathy	McKimmy,		
Kristine	Rubish	
	Jim	Smith	attended	via	Zoom		
	
The	purpose	of	the	special	meeting	was	to	elect	officers	for	the	CTRHOA	Board.	
	
The	first	officer	that	was	finalized	was	Vice-President.	Gary	Heath	volunteered	to	be	
Vice-President.		Kristine	Rubish	seconded	the	motion,	and	the	Board	members	voted	
in	favor	of	Gary	Heath’s	confirmation	as	Vice-President.	
	
The	second	officer	finalized	was	Kathy	McKimmy.	Kathy	McKimmy	volunteered	to	
be	Treasurer.		Bob	Turner	seconded	the	motion,	and	the	Board	members	voted	in	
favor	of	Kathy	McKimmy’s	confirmation	as	Treasurer.	
	
The	third	officer	that	was	finalized	was	Kristine	Rubish.	Kristine	Rubish	volunteered	
to	be	Secretary.		Gary	Heath	seconded	the	motion,	and	the	Board	members	voted	in	
favor.	Kristine	Rubish	is	confirmed	as	Secretary.	
	
The	fourth	officer	to	be	finalized	was	Jim	Smith.	Bob	Turner	motioned	that	Jim	Smith	
be	President.		Kathy	McKimmy	seconded	the	motion,	and	the	Board	members	voted	
in	favor.		Jim	Smith	is	confirmed	as	President	
	
The	final	officer	that	was	finalized	was	Bob	Turner.	Bob	Turner	volunteered	to	be	
Director	At	Large.		Jim	Smith	seconded	the	motion,	and	the	Board	members	voted	in	
favor	of	Bob	Turner’s	confirmation	as	Director	At	Large.		
	
Minutes	prepared	by:	
	Kristine	Rubish	
CTRHOA	Secretary	


